October 30, 1995

Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Mr. Nittler,

Thank you very much for your kind letter concerning your reception of K-NEWS
(KNNZ).

Along with receiving our signal we hope you enjoy K-NEWS and our news reporting
style. Our approach to all-news radio is different than conventional all-news stations and we are
very proud of our product. When the signal is available to you, we hope you'll choose K-NEWS
as your source for national and international news, business news, sports and special features. As
you have heard, K-NEWS is more than an L. A. radio station. Our news is wide-ranging, in-depth
and designed for the entire nation.

Thank you again Mr. Nittler for taking the time to write and letting us know we're out
there. Remember, when you want news... K-NEWS is news when you want it.
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